JOIN SASKATOON TRANSIT TO LEARN
ABOUT UPCOMING SERVICE CHANGES

Service changes will be implemented on June 30, 2024, to improve service
in the Brighton, Rosewood, The Meadows, and Aspen Ridge neighbourhoods.

Join Saskatoon Transit at a come-and-go information session to learn about
the upcoming service changes, ask questions, plan trips, and offer feedback.

Information Session Details:
Tuesday, May 21, 2024
. Elim Church, 419 Slimmon Rd, Saskatoon, SK S7V OE3
° 5p.m.—8 p.m.

Wednesday, May 22, 2024
. Alice Turner Library, 110 Nelson Rd, Saskatoon, SK S7S 1K7
° 5p.m.—8p.m.

Whether you are a daily commuter, occasional rider, or interested in public
transit developments, we welcome your participation.
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